
Peer to Peer Review of COP 
25 August, EY and Dansk Industri, Copenhagen

EY invites the Nordic Network to participate in a COP Peer Review. 
The participants will read 2-3 COPs, and at a seminar arranged at EY, 
give feedback on your peers COP-reports and receive valuable feed-
back on your own report. The seminar will include do’s and don’ts 
related to sustainability-/COP-reporting (EY) and selected compa-
nies will present their experiences related to COP-reporting. Dansk 
Industri will highlight the SDG’s and SDG-tool developed by the UN 
Global Compact. Submit your company name and your contact de-
tails to Maria Skotte by 1 June 2016 to participate.

Supply Chain Sustainability 
17th of May, Copenhagen 

The Global Compact Nordic Network in Denmark, together with  Dansk 
Industri, BSR and Maersk Group, invites suppliers to a  workshop in 
Supply Chain Sustainability. The seminar will include discussions about 
current practices in value and supply chain sustainability and how the 
work takes shape in different industries. In the workshop we will discuss 
the main challenges in supplier capability building and the solutions to 
tackle it. The workshop is free of charge, conducted in English and the 
first pilot of a series of Global Compact  Sustainable Supply Chain events.  
More information here.  
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Leadership Summit - Remember to inform us about your participation
22-23 of June 2016, New York, US

Only a month away to the Leadesrship Summit in New York! The 
Summit will communicate the opportunities that lie within the SDGs 
and unleash the potential of turning global goals into local business. 
The aim is to inspire you to shape the business models, products, 
services and partnerships for tomorrow. If you, or someone in your 
organization, are attending the Summit, please inform us.  We will 
arrange a Nordic delegation list. 

Global Compact Network Meeting
12-13 October 2016, Oslo, Norway
Save the date! The next Network Meeting will take place this fall in 
Oslo, 12-13 October. More informtaion will follow. 

FYI: The Global Compact Nordic Network’s website is at the moment under construction.  
Stay tuned for a new inspiring website! 

Important | We ask you to respond to the UN Global Compact CEO Survey
Every three years the Global Compact conducts a CEO Study to understand how the world’s leading CEOs are addres-
sing global challenges. This year, with the historic adoption of the United Nations 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Deve-
lopment and its 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), the Global Compact is also undertaking a detailed review 
of its vision, ambition and strategy. The survey provides a unique opportunity for our participants to make their voice 
heard on the direction and priorities for the Global Compact to 2030. All registered company contacts have received a 
unique link to the survey – if you are missing yours – please contact Sean Cruse today.
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